
 

June 10, 2020 

Web Announcement 2219 

 
Urgent Announcement Regarding Claims Suspending for Budget Relief 

Due to the upcoming end of the Nevada State fiscal year on June 30, 2020, some Nevada Medicaid 
claims are suspending for Budget Relief.  These suspended claims will be released for adjudication after 
Nevada Interim Finance Committee (IFC) approval on June 25, 2020.  The release of these claims will 
appear on remittance advices dated July 3, 2020. 

 


